
January 17, 19'(2 

Archivist of the United States - N 

Correspondence with Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Assistant General Counsel 

Enclosed is a draft reply to Mr. Harold Weisberg's letter of 

January 6 to me. If the draft reply and the revised copy of the 

regulations concerning the Warren Commission material enclosed 

with my memorandum to you of January 12 are approved, a copy of 

the revised regulations will be enclosed with the letter to 

Mr. Weisberg. 

AMES B. BROADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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